
We are all very much looking forward to the PA Quiz this Thursday, 30th

Jan. The Quiz will start at 7:30pm in the Dundrum House. The price of a

table is €40 (or €10 a head). It is a great opportunity for Holy Cross

parents to get together in a fun, social setting and we are looking forward

to seeing you there on the night.

Preparations for Grandparents Day on Friday 7th Feb are in full swing also.

We will have more details in next week’s Nuachtlitir but following 10:30am

Mass in Holy Cross church the Grandparents will retire to the school hall

for some refreshments and entertainment before visiting the classes if

they wish. Everything should be wrapped up in the school by 12:30. Many

thanks to all of the families who filled out last week’s form on

Grandparents Day attendance. If you have not done so, please take a

minute to fill out the short form now as this will greatly help our PA plan

for the day (link below). Míle buíochas.

https://forms.office.com/e/1V8CP88UBM
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Senior Infants, Rang 1 and Rang 2 are really enjoying their GAA coaching with Mark from 

Naomh Olaf. Mr. Jackson’s Rang 2 are particularly enjoying playing hurling/camogie with Mark 

each Wednesday morning. Great to see the future Holy Cross and Dub Stars in action! 
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Friends For Life / Fun Friends

This week the Friends for Life programme (called Fun
Friends in the younger classes) will continue in Rang 1,
Rang 3 & Rang 5. This is a separate programme from the
Stay Safe programme that is being completed by all class
groups.

Friends for Life aims to promote wellbeing, emotional
intelligence and resilience within students. The children
really enjoy the programme and it has been very
successful in recent years. Our wonderful teachers who
have been so giving of their time to be trained in
delivering this programme deserve great credit.

We would encourage parents to talk to your child about
the topics covered in these lessons at home.

Swimming Lessons for Rang 4 & Rang 5

Swimming lessons for Mr. McDaid’s Rang
4 and Ms. Lane’s Rang 5 will commence
this Friday after last Friday's
cancellation due to Storm Éowyn. Carina
has re-arranged the dates with DLR and
our bus service so the class will not miss
out on a lesson.


